
 

30 January 2018 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
LETTER OF REFERENCE FOR RUWACON (PTY) LTD CONSTRUCTION FOR ASIDI SCHOOLS PROJECTS : THABA 
PATCHOA PRIMARY SCHOOL, THABA PATCHOA, FREE STATE PROVINCE 
 
As Director of Incline Architects (Pty) Ltd, we would hereby like to recommend Ruwacon (Pty) Ltd for 
construction projects of similar and larger nature and scope.  They have exceeded all expectations as set 
during the project roll-out and have proven to be a company with a well established work-ethic and 
professional service delivery ethos.  The school construction project as mentioned above was executed well 
within budget, within the time constraints and to good and acceptable quality standards.  Complexity of 
detail design solutions were implemented with ease and effectiveness. 
 
Site management were of a high and well organized standard and all applicable Occupation Health & Safety 
requirements were met with upwards of 98% compliance. 
 
Please contact the writer hereof with any further information required. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
____________________________ 
Lombard Delport (Director) 
Incline Architects 
 
 


